Dear Editor:
As an independent community pharmacist serving xxx community and employing xxx individuals, I recently attended the National Community Pharmacists Association’s annual convention in Austin, TX. This meeting of pharmacists from across the nation allowed me to discuss best practices with my colleagues, learn about innovative technologies and trends in pharmacy, and hear from leading business experts. 
Independent community pharmacists are an invaluable asset to patients and our health care system. Among the patient-centric services offered at many independent pharmacies are those that promote medication adherence, such as medication synchronization programs which simplify the process for patients to refill their medications and reduce their trips to the pharmacy each month.  Adherence programs both assist patients in living healthier lives and also help lower overall healthcare costs. This is one reason patients consistently report  high levels of satisfaction with independent community in consumer surveys.  I believe participation in this conference has allowed me and my fellow community pharmacists to further improve our services and to continue to provide the level of care our patients have come to expect.
Sincerely, 
